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West Hall, Northaw, Potters Bar, Herts, EN6 4NL

Mr. M. Peacock
Welwyn and Hatfield
Borough Council
The Campus
Welwyn Garden City
Herts,AL8 6AE 15 January 2013

Dear Mr. Peacock,

Further to our meeting last Thursday regarding the planning application for
fencing at Nyn Park, Northaw, I would like to reiterate the following points:

1. We would need a space of at least 3 metres between the fence and our
hedge in order for us to cut it by tractor as this is a particularly
substantial established hedge.

2. We request that the fencing be no taller than the existing hedge
particularly where the cottage forms the boundary. It would feel very
claustrophobic if the fence were to be visible from the rear windows
where it would be close to the property.

3. We would also ask consideration to be given to the wildlife that has had
the freedom to roam in the Park in the past.

Yours sincerely,

Pa



